
Radnor Park Multis Tenants & Residents Association NewsleŴ er 
We are issuing this newsleŴ er to bring you up to date with our activities and provide general 
infor�ation.  We hope you fi nd it infor�ative.  To give us ideas or suggestions for f§t§re 
newsleŴ ers, please contact us (details below).

Cars on Yellow Boxes
Please don’t park your car in the 
yellow boxes around the fl ats, as 
the signs indicate.  These areas 
are for the use of emergency 

vehicles.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING We held 
our AGM on 11th May in Radnor Park Church 
Hall.  AŌ er updaƟ ng tenants on our acƟ viƟ es in 
the year and holding elecƟ ons for our CommiƩ ee, 
informaƟ on was provided by the Council’s 
Public Reassurance Team and the Senior Staff  at 
Clydebank Housing AssociaƟ on.  Councillor Agnew 
was also in aƩ endance.  Then all enjoyed a cuppa, 
homebaking and a blether.

Strangers… Don’t let them into the fl ats  We 
understand you may want to be polite and courteous but please 
don’t let strangers into your blocks.  Strangers who turn up 
unannounced could be bogus callers, that will try to gain your trust 
and trick you out of money.  Not everyone is who they appear to 
be.  We want you to help protect yourselves and your neighbours.

Interested in gardening?
Elma looks aŌ er the fl ower beds/raised beds 
outside Cowal, Lomond and Leven and would 
be delighted if anyone else was interested in 
helping in lending their gardening skills.  Call 

Elma (details below) if interested.

CHA Offi  ce Closure Just to remind you that 
Clydebank Housing AssociaƟ on’s offi  ce will close on 
24th Dec 2015 at 12.30pm unƟ l 6 Jan 2016 at 9am.  
Emergency numbers for repairs are on the back page 
of their ChitChat newsleƩ er and their answering 
machine (0141 941 1044).  However, caretakers are 
available on 30 & 31 December (0141 951 1642).

Coff ee Mornings
We were disappointed with 
the uptake recently but look 
out for details of our coff ee 
mornings in the spring and 
please do make an eff ort to 
come along and 
enjoy a cuppa 
and a chat. 

Contact DetailsContact Details
Elma Stewart, Secretary, 0141 952 4283 or www.clydebank-ha.org.uk/rpmtra-residents-group.htmlElma Stewart, Secretary, 0141 952 4283 or www.clydebank-ha.org.uk/rpmtra-residents-group.html
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Success of Largs Day Trip
An enjoyable day was had by all at our summer 
ouƟ ng to Largs.  Luckily the weather stayed dry.  
There was plenty to see and do and everyone 

enjoyed lunch and the obligatory ice cream cone 
before seƫ  ng off  for home.  We hope to run 
another trip in the summer - any suggesƟ ons 

would be welcome.

CHRISTMAS CHEER! Our Christmas Lunch on 3rd December 
in Radnor Park Church Hall was a great success.  We were delighted 
with the turnout from tenants.  Staff  from Clydebank Housing 
AssociaƟ on also came along and helped to serve up the delicious 3 
course Christmas meal.


